
 
 

 

 
 

 

Division of the Budget 
Landon State Office Building Phone: (785) 296-2436 

900 SW Jackson Street, Room 504 larry.campbell@ks.gov 

Topeka, KS  66612 http://budget.kansas.gov 
 

Larry L. Campbell, Director Laura Kelly, Governor 

Division of the Budget 

 

February 18, 2019 

 

 

 

 

The Honorable Sean Tarwater, Chairperson 

House Committee on Commerce, Labor and Economic Development 

Statehouse, Room 151-S 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Representative Tarwater: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for HB 2174 by House Committee on Commerce, Labor and 

Economic Development 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning HB 2174 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 HB 2174 would extend the sunset date for the State Use Law Committee within the 

Department of Administration by five years.  Currently, the State Use Law Committee is scheduled 

to sunset on July 1, 2019. 

 

 It is estimated that all costs associated with the State Use Law Committee will continue to 

be paid from existing resources. 

 

 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 Larry L. Campbell 

 Director of the Budget 

 

 

 

 

 

 

cc: Colleen Becker, Department of Administration  


